
推出新课程    回应行业人才需求
New programmes to address industries’ 
manpower needs

VTC课程与时并进，为社会培育多元人才。为回应行业
的发展及人力需求，VTC将於2024/25学年开办多个新
课程，涵盖不同专业领域，包括运动教练学学士学位
课程；宠物护理及保健、游戏为本学习、电脑及数据
工程高级文凭课程；数码媒体学基础课程文凭；以及
宠物护理及美容，和音乐及媒体制作职专文凭课程，
为年轻人提供更多专业发展选择。配合粤港澳大湾区
的行业发展趋势，部份课程亦增设普通话授课专班，
包括航空及物流、航空服务及运输学、活动及商业
推广市场学，以及机场营运管理高级文凭等，以迎合
不同学生的需要。

此外，因应社会对医护专业人员的需求持续增加，VTC
正积极筹备三项新课程，包括牙科卫生护理专业
文凭、普通科登记护士高级文凭，以及中医药专业及营运
高级文凭，并计划於2025及2026年陆续推出，为行业
培育更多专业人员，服务市民。

VTC cultivates diverse talents for society through 
industry-relevant and market-driven programmes. In 
response to the industries’ development and 
manpower needs, VTC will launch a number of new 
programmes across different professional areas in the 
2024/25 academic year to equip young people with 
industry-speci�c knowledge and skills. These new 
programmes include the Bachelor of Social Sciences 
(Honours) in Sports Coaching, Higher Diploma in Pet 
Care & Wellness, Play-based Learning, and Computer & 
Data Engineering; Diploma of Foundation Studies in 
Digital Media Studies, as well as Diploma of Vocational 
Education in Pet Care & Grooming and Music & Media 
Production. Tapping the market opportunities in the 
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macau Greater Bay Area, classes 
with Putonghua as the medium of instruction will also 
be offered for Higher Diploma programmes in Aviation 
and Logistics, Aviation Services and Transport Studies, 
Event Marketing and Business Promotion, as well as  
Airport Operations Management. 

In addition, to address the community’s increasing 
demand for healthcare professionals, VTC is developing 
three new programmes, including the Professional 
Diploma in Dental Hygiene, Higher Diploma in General 
Nursing for Enrolled Nurse, and Higher Diploma in 
Chinese Medicine Professional and Operation. These 
programmes are planned for launch in 2025 and 2026, 
aiming to groom more skilled talents to serve the 
community.
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